
With the community’s input and engagement, the City has developed a draft update 
to its General Plan: Imagine Buckeye 2040.  We are excited by the ideas developed for 
Buckeye’s future and want to share the plan with the community.  

The City invites you to an Open House on Saturday September 30th to review and 
comment on the draft General Plan.  This is an open house, so drop in anytime 
between 9 a.m. and 4 p.m. that works for you.  Details on the event are provided  
to the right.

Imagine Buckeye 2040 will be the primary tool for guiding the future of the 
city.  It includes the community’s vision, goals and policies for guiding future 
growth.  To facilitate implementation, the plan is grouped in the following 
three themes:

u	 Growth – The Growth theme includes elements that help guide 
growth and development to ensure it is balanced and promotes a 
healthy and vibrant community;

u	 Services – The Services theme provides guidance for the 
investment and development of City of Buckeye services; and

u	 Stewardship – The Stewardship theme includes several 
components that guide development of an excellent 
quality of life.

Your input is critical!  

Buckeye 
Public 

Library

Saturday 
September 30, 2017 

9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 
(drop in when convenient)

Location 
Coyote Branch 

 Program Room 
21699 W. Yuma Rd, Suite 116 

Buckeye, AZ

Kids Are Welcome!
The City  
looks forward to 
your involvement 
and feedback on 
Buckeye’s future.
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Help us  
Imagine what Buckeye  
will look like in 2040

We encourage you to visit www.imaginebuckeye2040.com.

Light refreshments will 
be provided.


